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95.4% Attendance  
 

BBC Children In Need 
 

Our children celebrated and 
supported the BBC Children in Need 
campaign with a non-uniform day. 
Please donate direct to Donate to 

BBC Children in Need 

 

Anti-Bullying Week – ‘One Kind Word’ 
 

To mark national anti-bullying week, our children engaged in assemblies and 
lessons aimed at deepening our understanding of how to respond to bullying and 

how to counteract it. Miss Stanley lead an assembly on this issue and teachers have 
been particularly looking for great examples of kindness this week. Please find 

attached a parent pack to support the week. 
 

Our Polite Parade for 19th November + House Points Update 

 

 

Griffin

 

Phoenix

 

Pegasus

 

Dragon

 
Points Points Points Points 

474 388 435 419 

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 10: 19th November 2021 

Stars of the Week  

19th November 2021 

Y6 Daniel   Ashton   Imogen  

Y5 Elizabeth   Harry C   Emma R     

Y4 Gabriella   Oliver D   Libby  

Y3 Alex B   Teddy    Thaleia  

 

 5W Reading 

champs 83% 

 Winners! 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
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SPOILER ALERT! 

Tuesday 23rd November- Design and Technology (DT) Day 

Next Tuesday 23rd November, the children will complete a variety of 

DT activities based around the theme of ‘fidget toys’. In order to enhance this day 

further, we would like to look at a variety of fidget toys that are currently on the market 

and being used by the children. If you have a small fidget toy at home, please send it into 

school next Tuesday.  

School Photographs 
 

There has been a delay on the delivery of the proofs of the individual photographs 
from Fizz Photography. We expect to bring you an update next week and 

will let you know the amended order date once confirmed.  

 
Building site Update! 

 

The site has been quieter this week with work focussing 
on finishing the brickwork needed for the flooring as well 

as drainage pipes installed too.  

 
 

Y3 + 4 Bowls Competition 
 

A small group of children from year 3 and 4 had 
the opportunity this week to attend a session at 
Falcon Bowls Club. The children learnt about the 

game and had the opportunity to practise key 
skills required. The children thoroughly enjoyed 
themselves and would strongly encourage others 

to have a go! (See Leaflet below) 
 

 

 

Rescheduled Flu Immunisation – Tuesday 23rd November 

PE Reminders 

Mon Y3  Tues Y4       Weds Y5      Thurs Y6 

In addition, every Friday there is an additional Sports afternoon for one year group in 
rotation. Dates for the diary are: 

  Friday 26th Nov Y4 Friday 3rd Dec Y5   Friday 10th Dec Y6 

Please remember to remove earrings! As the weather gets colder, please ensure your 
child has a plain black/navy tracksuit to keep them warm over the coming weeks.  
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Wider Achievement 

Elise in Y6 raised an amazing £3,500 for the charity Young Lives vs 
Cancer with her Dad at the Grove Lawn Tennis Club. 

 

Y6 designed and tested their gliders this week. They then re-
engineered them based on what they had found out. 
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